
These are the Oak Lakes Fishery rules. Please read them and adhere to them when at our 
lakes. 

Oak Lakes Fishery operates a zero-tolerance policy to any acts of aggression or abusive 
behaviour to owners, bailiffs or other anglers. 

No dogs allowed. 

Rods must not be left unattended.  

You are allowed up to three rods only, and it is your responsibility to have the appropriate 
Environment Agency rod licence. If fishing together in a double swim, only 2 rods each are 
allowed. 

You are only allowed to fish in the swims that you have booked. 

Barbed or semi-barbed hooks only. 

Unhooking mats, 42-inch landing nets and cradles must always be used for all carp, pike and 
catfish, and the fish must not be retained for long periods. Fish should be returned to the water 
as quickly as possible. 

We do not have restrictions on baits except to say that baits such as tiger nuts must have been 
soaked and treated properly. 

Bait boats are permitted. 

Barbecues are permitted but must be raised off the ground, but not used on our bench tables. 
The large fishery barbecue can be used if pre-booked with us. It is then your responsibility to 
return it to us clean.  

Paladin bins are provided in the main car park for you to use, or you take your litter home with 
you. 

Do not put wet wipes down the toilets. Please leave the toilets and showers as clean as you 
found them. 

Food takeaway deliveries permitted to the main car park before 8.00 pm. 

Oak Lakes Fishery accepts no responsibility or liability for any loss or damage to you or your 
possessions. You enter the fishery at your own risk. 

If you fail to comply with any rules, or to not follow instructions given, you may be asked to leave 
the fishery and/or banned from the fishery as appropriate. 

 


